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Yesterday Nashville.  A few days ago, three gun shooting deaths near the Charles 

Jordan Community Center in North Portland.  It’s still early today,will there be news of 

more shootongs? If not then, will it be tomorrow followed by more tomorrows. News 

of another shooting is now the norm.  It must stop! Measure 114 is but a beginning to 

end the insanity of gun threats, injuries, deaths.  I, and a majority of, Oregonians 

voted for Measure 114.  I, and I suspect the rest of the majority, did not vote with the 

expectation that Measure 114 would be watered down.  If anything, I would have 

voted for more stringent PROTECTIONS FOR THE SAFETY OF THE PEOPLE! 

I appreciate the work the Judiciary Committee has done on SB 348-1.  However, full 

implementation of Measure 114 is a must.  I encourage the Committee to exercise 

the fortitude and will to achieve that result. 

Thank you. 

 


